
 

FINE ARTS COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

March 28, 2022 

 

Subject 

Update on the City Work Program Fiscal Year 2021-2022 item for the Fine Arts 

Commission 

 

Recommended Action 

Receive an update on the City Work Program Fiscal Year 2021-2022 item for the Fine 

Arts Commission and provide feedback on community survey. 

 

Background 

This report intends to provide an update on the status of the FY 2021-22 City Work 

Program related to the Fine Arts Commission.  

 

FY 2021-22 City Work Program 

The City continues to update the public dashboard for the FY 21-22 City Work Program 

to provide progress updates for the City Council, Commission, and public. The 

dashboard is updated quarterly and hosted on the City’s website. There is currently one 

work program item related to the Fine Arts Commission. Consider New Commissions 

and Committees with the objective of Fine Arts Name Change: Change the name of the 

Fine Arts Commission to broaden the reach of potential interest and align with 

commission goals.  

 

At the January 24 Fine Arts Commission Meeting, Art Commission names were 

reviewed for 13 Santa Clara County cities. The commission put forward two options for 

the name change. Arts and Culture Commission as first choice and Culture, Visual, and 

Performing Arts Commission as the second. 

 

Discussion 

Staff put together a draft survey proposal for community outreach using the names 

commission put forward at their January 24 meeting. The draft survey proposal includes 

the work program objective, the Fine Arts Commission current powers and functions 

from the Cupertino Municipal Code, and four potential questions. 
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Attachments: 

A - Outreach survey for Fine Arts Name Change 


